
  

 

RE: National Gang Show 2022  
 
Tynemouth Gang Show have been asked to seek an expression of interest 
for any cast or crew that would like to take part in the National Gang Show 
2022, which will be made up of members of all of the UK Gang Shows to celebrate the 90th 
anniversary of the Gang Show. It is hoped that the performance will be in a London theatre at 
some point in the spring/summer of 2022 and that the rehearsals will be over two or three 
weekends.  
 
The criteria for cast members are as follows:  
• The show is open to both Scouts and Guides and must be aged between 14 and 25 for the 
performance (spring/summer 2022).  
 
The criteria for crew members are as follows:  
• Crew members should be 18 years or above for the performance (spring/summer 2022).  
 
We have very little information about the planning of the National Show currently and at this 
stage we have been asked to offer numbers of both potential cast and crew that would like to 
represent Tynemouth Gang Show. We have, however, been advised that numbers for cast 
members from each show may be limited therefore we may have to ask those from our cast 
to take part in a selection event.  
 
If you (or your Son/Daughter) are interested, please can you contact me via email with the 
following information:  
1. Name:  
2. Age during the spring/summer of 2022:  
3. Please indicate if you would like to join either the cast or crew:  
 
Please respond by the 12th June to: gangshow@tynemouthscouts.org.uk  
 
At this time, we have no additional information with which we can respond to any additional 
queries and are not asking for a firm commitment – only an expression of interest at this 
stage.  
 
Once further information is available, we will be able to share this with you.  
 
Best Wishes,  
 
David Littlefield 
Producer 
Tynemouth Gang Show 
 


